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Oregon's vote-by-mail is a beacon of successful democracy. We need MORE of our 

citizens to vote, not fewer.  

Without healthy turnout, representative democracy is ruined.  We can't seem to get 

compulsory voting, but this is the next best thing. 

 

Don't ruin our state with this reactionary legislation. 


